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March 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 Students 
 
Please be aware that all Year 11 Students need to be in College in correct uniform, for all lessons as 
usual, up until the last day of term, which for this year group, is Friday, 15th June.  
 
This years Prom will be held at Boringdon Park Golf Club, Plymouth on Wednesday 4th July at 7pm.  
A finger buffet will be served.  Ticket price is yet to be confirmed but will be based on numbers attending. 
 
A coach has been booked for any students who require transport from Tavistock.  The coach will leave 
Tavistock (parked outside The Bedford Hotel) at 6.00 pm and will also collect from the Venue at 11.30 
pm and return to Tavistock.  The price of this return ticket will depend on numbers but last year was 
approximately £5.  Further information will be sent out to you nearer the date. 
 
Year Books are currently being designed for every Student to have as a momento of their time at 
Tavistock College.  These will be included in the overall Prom ticket price.  Year 11 Leavers Hoodies are 
also being designed and will incur a charge but again, further details will be given nearer the end of term 
when numbers are finalised. 
 
Please be aware that Prom attendance will be affected by a student’s behaviour record and the Heads of 
Year will decide whether a student will qualify to attend this function. 
 
The Graduation Ceremony will be at Tavistock Parish Church on Thursday 5th July at 12.30 pm and 
we do hope as many Parents and Guardians will be able to attend this lovely service. 
 
If you have any queries relating to these events, please contact Mrs Rebecca Hillier on 01822 614231 
ext 325 or r.hillier@tavistockcollege.org 
 
Yours sincerely, 

                                              

Mrs Wendy Stephens                                         Miss Sonia Fox 
Head of Year 11                                                   Head of Year 11 
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